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CLERK'S OFFIC
March 16, 2020 SHARNM, MA 02067
To:  Marlene Chused 10 MAR b P 4 52
Town Clerk
Sharon, MA

From: Paula Szulc
15 Franklin Road

RE:  Case 1854, Zoning Board

Hello Ms. Chused:

We are requesting a continuation of our application to the Zoning Board (#1854).
Given the ambiguity of the current circumstances due to the coronavirus and
interest in maintaining social distance, we would like to continue our application to

an October 2020 hearing date.

Please let us know of any questions you might have.

Paula Szulc
15 Franklin Road
szulcpa01020@gmail.com

617-784-6095




